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Correspondence from the Petitioner to the Clerking team, 25.05.18 

 

Hi Kathryn, 

 

Sorry for the late reply. I would be most grateful if you could pass my details on. I 

believe meeting up face to face and discussing the whole situation would make 

things a little more clear to the professionals involved.  

Kind regards,  

Rebecca Weale 

 


